Marilyn Thompson

In Puget Sound, the buildup of scrubber dumping is compounding and has serious implications on
endangered species like killer whales. All such scrubbing does is convert air pollution into water
pollution and dump this fossil fuel combustion wastewater into the ocean. This is not a viable
solution.

If we are going to protect the environment and preserve marine species, now is the time. [ am in
support of an amendment to ban the discharge of scrubber wastes. Please take responsibility and
make this happen.



